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New Road Missions 

Email- jim.walter@newroadmissions.org  
Website- www.newroadmissions.org 

Greetings,                                                                                                June 2024 

New Road Missions had another team of visitors this month. They practiced with the older children 
doing a skit with Jesus recruiting Simon and his brother Andrew to become fishers of men. They did a 
great job and had great costumes. They had a movie night on the front lawn. Numerous Bible lessons 
taught by young and old volunteers. They cleaned out the library shelves and reorganized the books. 
Some helped teach class in the school. They made a welcome lounge for visitors that houses the 
curio shop and a board with all the sponsor-a-child information on it. 
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Currently The Fold is waiting on approvals to start new buildings to include environmental and 
engineering studies. While they wait for the approval, they are busy repairing existing buildings. The 
Fold is almost 14 years old and there is plenty of work to do.  Recently they received a donation of 
appliances and furniture for the future refurbished house for teams of visitors to use. 

 
 
These young men are proud of their new clothes. A huge thank you to the generous donors who provided 
them! And a big thank you to Quagga Safaris for bringing more generous hunters to visit The Fold!! We 
appreciate all the blessings: food, meat, toys and Tshirts!!! 
 

 

For those in the Tulsa area, Paul and Micky are going to visit The Fold in August. They are collecting 
sandals and children’s backpacks to take with them. Cash is also welcome, as there are needs for 
items that will be purchased in South Africa. 

 
Jim and Tammy Walters of New Road Missions will be at The Fold again 4-14 August and will take 
another team to volunteer.  

The Fold has been so blessed by all our supporters and their continued support. We look forward to 
the future and pray for the children who will be helped in the future. 

 
God Bless,  
Paul and Micky Prince 

 


